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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    DATE:  August 7, 2015 
 

The City of Springfield Office of Public Works has announced that Tuesday, August 11th, 

construction work will begin on Toronto Road between South 6th Street Frontage Road east and 

Sheppard Road.  Toronto Road will be milled and resurfaced.  11th Street between Ernest 

Hemmingway Drive and Toronto Road will milled and resurfaced as well once Toronto Road is 

complete.  This work is anticipated to last up to 2 weeks, weather permitting.  Motorists and 

Pedestrians are asked to use caution in the area of the lane closures and to watch for trucks 

entering and leaving the roadway.   
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